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An organization of retirees of the U.S. Geological Survey,  
whose purpose is to keep its members in touch with each other and their former agency. 

 
 
 

National Officers Regional Directors Newsletter 
President:  Bill Carswell Northeast:  Norm Grannemann Jeff Stoner (Editor) 

Vice President:  Phil Turnipseed Southeast:  Edward H. (Ed) Martin Merilee Bennett 
Secretary:  Kate Flynn Central:  Bob Swanson Debbie McLean (NR) 
Treasurer:  Cathy Hill Western:  Pat Tucci John Clarke (SR) 
Archivist:  Herbert (Herb) Freiberger   Jim Bennett (CR) 

   John Klein (WR) 
Address:  USGS Retirees 

P.O. Box 280 
Herndon, VA 20172-0280 

  

Text & Voice Message 703-596-5468   
Email:  wrdretirees2014@gmail.com   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


